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6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Pantomime Visit to the Brio Leisure Centre, Northwich, Thursday 14th 
December 2023 

 
As we have done for the last few 
years, the whole school will visit the 
Brio Leisure Centre, Northwich to 
watch the pantomime ‘Beauty and 
the Beast’.  
 
We will be attending the 10.00am 
performance.  Drinks and snacks are 
not included in the price, so children 
will need to bring their own water 
bottle and school will provide a snack.  
School uniform will be worn and as 
we will be walking, children must 
have a coat and suitable footwear.   
 
As we will be walking, we have been 

able to keep the cost of trip the down to just £10.50 per child.  Please make 
payments via Parent Pay, and consent is automatically given upon payment.  If you 
have started paying into the Trip Fund on ParentPay, you can use this to make the 
payment, just ask a member of the school office team to make a transfer for you. 
 
Please could I ask for payment no later than Friday 1st December 2023 to allow 
the visit to take place.  If we do not receive payment by this date, then your child is 
not able take part in this activity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Magiera 
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